
 

 

The City of Barstow’s Waste Water Treatment Plant has purchased a new wheel loader, which will 

provide the department with the ability to handle solids without negatively affecting other 

citywide resources and departments. 

The wheel loader has been purchased through the Wastewater Enterprise Fund, with the total 

cost of $236k. The average lifespan for equipment of this caliber is approximately 30 years; which 

will be used on a daily basis, enhancing the department response during storms, and emergency 

situations! 

Maximizing our resources will continue to bring the quality of service our residents deserve.  

For more information, contact the City’s Waste Water Treatment Plant 760-252-2538.  


